
Dear Parents and  

Teachers, 

 

Join us in saying Farewell 

to Mr. Mato on Tuesday, 

May 31 st @6:30-7:30 pm. 

We’ll have cake and drinks 

outside on the blacktop at 

Corl Street School. If it’s 

raining we’ll meet in the 

APR. 

 

Please consider getting 

your clearances to volun-

teer at school. Please use 

this link to see what you 

need:  

http://www.scasd.org/

Page/26963. 

 

Karen Moser 

PTO President 

Kdmoser63@gmail.com 

This year's Field Day Bingo will be held 

on Monday, June 6th, with all grades par-

ticipating in the morning (9am-

11:30am).  We'll 

need a lot of vol-

unteers to run 

this event so if 

you have not al-

ready gotten your 

clearances please 

do so.  A sign-up 

sheet for volun-

teers and donations of drinks and snacks 

will be coming out very soon.  

- Kristy Witmer  

President’s Points: 
Farewell to Mr. Mato 

Field Day Bingo 
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Save  the  Da te :  

�5/18 Kindergarten 

Visitation 

�5/20 Author’s Visit 

�5/25 Corl Street Com-

munity Meeting on 

Elementary School 

Planning Options 

�5/27 School is IN SES-

SION (snow make-up) 

�5/30  NO SCHOOL, 

Memorial Day 

�5/31 Farewell to Mr. 

Mato 

�6/3 Field Day Bingo 

�6/8 PTO Meeting 

�6/9 Last Day of School 

 

Remember to wear your     

maroon & grey and 

show your Corl Street 

Spirit on Fridays! 

 

 

 

Want to volunteer for 

in-school activities 

but not sure if you 

have completed the 

volunteer clearance 

process? Email 

Cathie Kenny, 

cjk12@scasd.org to 

see if you are on the 

Corl Street VIPS list. 

Author’s Visit 
Author/ Illustrator Paul O. Zelinsky 

will be coming to Corl Street Elemen-

tary on May 20th ! A book inscription 

form with information on some of Paul 

Zelinsky’s books, has been sent home. 

Look for a Sign-Up Genius asking for 

donations for food and drink for the 

author and Corl Street staff for the day 

of the event. 

- Linda Erickson and  

Wendy Stapleton 



5th Grade Party 
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The 2016 Corl St. 5th Grade Party will be held after school on, Tuesday, May 31, 

with a rain date of Tuesday, June 7th. The 5th graders will be bussed to Tussey 

Mountain Fun Centre at 2:30pm and will need to be picked up by parents at Tus-

sey at 6:30pm.  

Activities include mini-golf, go-karts, driving range (golf), paddle boats and bat-

ting cage.  

We will also have an arts and crafts table where you can make a frame to put 

your party picture in for a lasting memory. There will also be a photo booth 

(courtesy of Tara Dixon and Kristi Jones) to capture all of the fun, goofy, and 

happy moments of the 5th grade party! 

Keep a look out for the volunteer Sign-Up Genius to be posted. Since this is an 

out of school event, it is not required to have all of your clearances on file at the 

school.  

Please contact Jen Taylor with any questions: 

jenemmaben@gmail.com or (814) 571-5194 

- Jen Taylor and 5th Grade Party Committee 

Mark your calendars now for 

the Ice Cream Social! This 

family event, held the week 

before school starts, gives 

you a chance to connect with 

old and new friends, meet 

your child's teacher, and, of 

course, eat ice cream sun-

daes.  This year's event will 

be on Wednesday, August 24, 

from 6:30 - 8 pm.  An orien-

tation for new families will 

be held from 6 - 6:30.  

- Terrill Salter 

August already? 

Ice Cream Social  

The Corl Street Chronicle is published monthly by the PTO to provide information about events, issues, and efforts that affect and reflect our school community.   

Bill Wrbican, CS.PTO.NEWS@gmail.com 

C o r l  S t r e e t  C h r o n i c l e  

Thank you all very much for all the 

help provided to us during Teacher 

Appreciation Week. The donation of 

food items and time volunteered was 

greatly appreciated. Our committee 

couldn't succeed in thanking our 

teachers and staff for all they do 

throughout the year for our children 

without the support and help of all 

the amazing Corl Street par-

ents. Thank you!  

- Cathy Taylor  

ColorCycle is a sustainability initiative designed by Crayola to repurpose 

used markers.  

All around Corl Street Elementary, students and teachers will be collecting 

used markers that are ready to be discarded. The markers will be sent to a 

facility where they will be converted into clean fuel. This fuel can be used to 

power vehicles, heat homes, cook meals and more! 

Please help support our efforts by sending your children in with any used 

markers you may have around the house – even non-Crayola brands. A collec-

tion box where students will be able to deposit the markers will be coming 

soon. Look for it near the recycling bins. 

Thank you in advance for participating! With the help of parents like you 

across the country, the Crayola ColorCycle program can keep tons of plastic 

out of landfills each year.  

Questions? Email Naomi, naomiradio@gmail.com, and remember, don’t throw 

out that used marker—ColorCycle it! 

Learn more at http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle 

Teacher Appreciation Week: 

Thanks For the Help!  


